
 

Meeting Minutes 12/5/2020  

 

Meeting began 10:AM  

Minutes for the last meeting and Treasurers report accepted  

A turkey dinner was purchased for the Hope family, our neighbors to the East  

Post under the pavilion has been repaired  

Field Marshall position on the BOD is now vacant, see any Board member if interested  

Merry Christmas, Happy Holidays and Happy New Year to all  

Starting the New Year, the club business is running smoothly and our relations with the Greenways is 

excellent. 

Dom thanked the members for the privilege of being President all these many years.  

 

These are the names to update the plaque for this year.  None are previous officers:  
 
Bruce Schneider  
Harry Dunlap  
Don Heath  
Richard Tracey  
Richard Rivera  
Hans Mobley  
 

Meeting ended 10:30 AM  

 


